

## **Torrington Public Schools**

SCOTT PETRUZZELLI DIRECTOR OF FINANCE & OPERATIONS

MICHAEL J. WILSON SUPERINTENDENT

December 19, 2023

Mayor Elinor Carbone City of Torrington 140 Main Street Torrington, CT 06790

Dear Mayor Carbone,

Torrington Public Schools ended the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 with a surplus of \$252,422.72 on June 30, 2023. Our request is that this money be placed into the Capital Reserve.

The intention of the Torrington Public Schools and the Torrington Board of Education is to earmark \$200,000.00 for the Turf Field and \$52,422.72 for IT projects to be determined at a later date.

Thank you in advance for your support of this request.

Sincerely,

Scott Petruzzelli

Director of Finance & Operations

Michael J. Wilson

Superintendent of Schools